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	KPCC Reports on Blue Line Gate Latching
[bookmark: _GoBack]This morning, KPCC radio interviewed Metro Media Relations on the subject of Metro Blue Line gate latching, which began today. The process of latching gates was first initiated at the Red/Purple Lines in June 2013. Updating and securing the Blue Line is the latest development in Metro’s gate latching efforts. Stories are expected to be aired today.
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